
Student Mobile Device Insurance Enrollment 2025-2026 

 

The cost of coverage will lower as the school year progresses, and will be equal to or less than 

$13 for an iPad and equal to or less than $13 for a Chromebook.  If interested in purchasing 

coverage, a quote can be provided.  Coverage would not begin until payment is received. 

Mobile device insurance may be purchased after the initial deadline date set at the beginning of the 
school year.  Only undamaged devices will be insured upon receipt of payment.  Damage that occurred 
prior to the purchase of insurance will not be covered and any repair will be the full responsibility of the 
student/parent/guardian. 
 

Device Type: (check one below)  ​
 

☐ iPad        ☐Chromebook 
(Examine the device for damage before enrolling.  
Devices in a current state of damage will NOT be 
covered.) 

Device Asset Tag #​
 

 

Student: 
 
School: 
 

Grade: 

Parent: 
 
Amount Received: 
 

Date Received: 

Received by: 
 
Return this form to Toby Witt via email to process the enrollment. 



 
​
​
 

Building Level Procedures: 
 

1.​ September 12, 2025 was the open enrollment deadline to purchase mobile 
device coverage for the 25-26 school year. 

2.​ Currently enrolled students as well as new enrollees may purchase 
insurance after this date, but must do so through the school directly. 

3.​ The cost of insurance will change as the year progresses.  Please contact 
Toby Witt for a dollar amount before quoting a price. 

4.​ Devices *MUST* be examined for damage before payment can be accepted.  
A damaged device cannot be enrolled in coverage. 

5.​ Payment by check is preferred with the check payable to “Franklin County 
Community Schools”.  Cash may also be accepted. 

a.​ Check payments should be forwarded to Kendra Franks at the Central 
Office. 

b.​ Cash payments should be deposited into your school account.  A 
check should then be made payable to Franklin County Community 
Schools and forwarded to Kendra Franks at the Central Office. 

6.​ The enrollment form can be used as a receipt for the parent.  A copy of this 
form MUST also be forwarded to Toby Witt at the Central Office as soon as 
possible so the enrollment can be submitted to Worth Ave Group. 


